
There should be a way for orphaned works to be used and/or distributed by  
the public if the entity who owns the works is not doing so already. 
 
In general, the PTO should put effort towards *opening* the use of content  
rather than *restricting* it, for democracy and the advancement of society  
depend on the mobility of content. 
 
Thanks. 
- Craig 
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